Stuart Tracy
47 Rabbit.Hill Rd

New Preston, CT

Tammy Rill
Land Use Clerk- Town of Washington
PO Box 383

Washington Depot, CT July 15, 2021
Dear Land Use Clerk Rill,

I am formally requesting the renewal of my Special Permit from Section 13.16- Shop and Storage Use by
Contractors and Building Tradesman. | understand that the current permit expires at the end of August.
Please let me know if there is anything required of me for the renewal to be completed.

Thank you,

Stuart Tracy



